From: Wendy Liu Penderis

Sent: 29 November 2023 17:02

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Attention: Planning Office, Camden Counceil

Dear Darren,

As a Camden resident who lives on Primrose Hill park, I am writing in support of Planning Application: 2023/3861/P. In particular, if the park is to remain closed during the weekend evening hours, then the temporary gates need to be removed and replaced with a permanent solution. The temporary gates are unsightly, vandalised as soon as they are replaced, costly and wasteful. It would be good to replace these with permanent gates in the same style, and using the same materials, as the existing fence around the park.

Sincerely,

Wendy Penderis Flat 4 8 Elsworthy Terrace NW3 3DR